Wilson C. Lemlz

From: jwofford cityofcherryville.com <jwofford@cityofcherryville.com>
Sent; Friday, September 5, 2025 8:58 AM

To: Mark Lamphiear; Wilson C. Lemly

Cc: Jamie McConnell; Whitney E. Moon; Allen Fraley

Subject: RE: Trailer surplus
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Mr. Lamphiear,

The Cherryville Fire Department would greatly benefit from having the 16-foot enclosed trailer that you have as surplus.
We intend to store fire equipment, such as our ATV, which will make it more available to assist in search and rescue
within Gaston County. Thank you for any opportunity that you could give to our department. If there is anything else we
need to do, please let me know.

Best Regards,
Jason Wofford, Fire Chief

Cherryville Fire Department
411 E. Church Street
Cherryville, NC 28021

704-435-1730 Work
704-472-1096 Cell
704-435-2430 Fax
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